
                                                                                                                 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Ref. No...........                                                              Date: 22.04.2025 

 
NOTICE 

 
This is to inform all students that no internship sessions will be 
conducted tomorrow (23.04.2025) as the annual program of Netaji 
Nagar Day College, “Utkarsh 2025”, will be held on that day. 
All students are requested to be present at the college and actively 
participate in the program. 
Any internship sessions scheduled for tomorrow will be 
rescheduled, and the revised dates will be notified by the respective 
organizations. 
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